National Employers for local government services

By email:

Ian Miller
Officers' Side Secretary
JNC for Chief Executives of Local Authorities

8 June 2018

Dear lan,

CHIEF EXECUTIVE PAY 2018-20

When you and your colleagues met with Lead Members on 30 May, the employers undertook to reflect and take further soundings in light of the discussion between the two Sides.

As such, the National Employers are now able to make the following revised final pay offer that we hope can prove to be the basis for an agreement:

From 1 April 2018: 2.0% on basic salary¹

From 1 April 2019: 2.0% on basic salary¹

I look forward to hearing from you.

Yours sincerely,

Simon Pannell

Simon Pannell Employers' Secretary

¹ excludes other separately identified payments such as Returning Officer fees etc